
MAGNOLIA FOREST GARDEN CLUB VISIT 
By Nancy O’Bryan 

  
Members of the Magnolia Forest Garden Club went to Madisonville to tour the 
Maritime Museum.  What a great tour we were given by Jeanne Brooks, a 
volunteer at the museum.  The museum is a must to see for all ages.  So much 
history.  After the tour we went to Morton's Restaurant for a delicious lunch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members pictured from left to right are: Mary Jean Herman, Nancy O'Bryan, 
Suzanne Robinson, Beryl Deris, Jeanne Brooks (tour guide) and Doris Mott  
  

 


